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Mary Ghormley Lecture Series 

At the International Quilt Museum presents: 

  

Mary Ghormley: Best of Show 

Saturday, August 12, 3:30-5:00 

Lecture & Tea 

  

The final installment of the Mary Ghormley Memorial Lecture Series will take place in the IQM’s 

Reception Hall. 

 

Quilter and journalist Tara Miller will present the history of the Wednesday Girls and the importance of 

Mary Ghormley's role in IQM's journey. A founding member of the Lincoln Quilters Guild, an organizer of 

the Lincoln Quilt Symposium of 1977, a field researcher for the Nebraska Quilt Project, and a volunteer at 

the IQM, Ghormley had a powerful influence on the quilting world. 

  

The lecture will also include a traditional afternoon tea. The event is free, but seating is limited. 

Registration is required.  

 

To register, follow this link: https://go.UNL.edu/Ghormley 

https://us13.campaign-archive.com/?e=%5bUNIQID%5d&u=a00e7655c452b2451a8c09958&id=dfc960e790
https://go.unl.edu/Ghormley
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